
 

   

 
 
 
 
Contact:  Michael Foskett Reference: TDA132/24  /  2024/371963 
 13 November 2024 
 

The Resident 
Howard Street 
LINDFIELD  NSW  2070 

 
 
 
Dear Resident 
 
Howard Street, Lindfield - Proposed line marking 
Council is seeking your input on a proposal to mark double centre lines around the bend in 
Howard Street, between Capper Street and Owen Street, as shown on the attached Plan 
Howard/TDA/132/24.   
 
Background 
There is a sharp bend on Howard Street, and it is difficult to see approaching vehicles from 
the opposite direction. Concerns have been raised about safety on the bend, due to the 
limited visibility.  
 
Proposed changes 
It is proposed that double centre lines be marked around the bend, to ensure that motorists 
remain on the correct side of the road, thereby minimising the risk of a collision.   
 
It is illegal to park within 3 metres of double centre lines.  Therefore, parking would not be 
permitted on the bend adjacent to the double centre lines. 

Submit your feedback 

Before submitting this proposal to the Ku-ring-gai Traffic Committee, we want to hear from 
impacted residents. Your feedback will guide our decision-making process. 

How to respond: 

1. Take our brief survey using the QR code provided.  
2. Or, send written comments to the address above.  

Deadline: Please submit your feedback by Friday 6 December 2024.If 
you have any questions, please feel free to contact me directly.  

Yours faithfully 

 
 
Michael Foskett                                                                                        
Team Leader Traffic                                                                               


